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Please help me add 200 people to my email list by December 15th.  Would you please share my email 

with at least 20 of your family, friends, church members and co-workers.  And ask them to sign up for 

my monthly newsletter by sending me a quick email  with the subject "Add me"  

Thank you!   coaching@fiercelyfinancial.com 

Well...the holidays are upon us!  Where did 2017 go?  Time is moving but I have had a blessed year and I 

am thankful.  I have accomplished alot this year and I am grateful that I have reached even more people 

to share ways that they can increase their financial fitness.  

 

In February I launched my first Debt Free Boot Camp a group coaching program that teaches participants 

how to reduce their debt and ultimately be debt free.  I asked my Boot Camp clients what was their 

biggest take away one client said the "emphasis on not creating any new debt as I am focused on being 

debt free".  Another client said "the concept of a Spending Plan not a budget.  Makes me more in control 

of my spending.  It's a different mindset for me."  And finally another client said "I have tried to do it 

before on my own but it was overwhelming.  Having the encouragement and accountability has made 

the difference." 

 

This is why I do what I do because when you are able to take control of your money and finances it 

makes you feel lighter and allows you the freedom to live the way that you want to.  I am thankful for 

the gifts that I have been blessed with. 

 

What I am most thankful for this year (and really every year!) are my supportive and loving family and 

friends.  I have a picture below of my Grandma and I.  She is 95 years young and she is constantly looking 

for opportunities for me to share about my business with others.  She got me my TV spot on News 12 CT 

a couple of years ago and coordinated a book signing at her church last year.  This year she has called me 

about a cable news show in Brooklyn that I should try and get on.  And just as I was writing this 

newsletter, she called me about a Women's Conference in Florida telling me I might want to go so that I 

can promote my business.  Grandma is all about the marketing!  I am so blessed! 

  

mailto:coaching@fiercelyfinancial.com


As we move into the holiday season I am sharing with you below my "10 Budgeting Tips for Holiday 

Shopping".  These are some ways that you can stick to your budget and have a less stressful holiday 

season.  And if you want more details click this link to watch the replay of my webinar on Holiday 

Budgeting.    https://iTeleseminar.com/102761976 

 

Be fierce in your finances! 
Audrey 

Equifax Security Breach 
I shared this in my October Newsletter but I think it is worth sharing again this 

month.  I am sure most of you have heard of the Equifax Security Breach that was 
announced in early September and is reported to affect 145 million people.  Be sure 

to go to the website that has been set up at http://equifaxsecurity2017.com to 
learn more about the breach and what you need to do. 
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